
From: Kristen Sargent <KSargent@montgomerynj.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 12:22 PM 
To: Cheryl Chrusz <CChrusz@montgomerynj.gov> 
Cc: Dawn Baker <dbaker@montgomerynj.gov> 
Subject: PB-07-22 
 
The Health Department has no comments regarding the site approval. They will need a retail food plan 
review prior to obtaining a building permit. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kristen Sargent, Sr. REHS 
  
Montgomery Township Health Department 
100 Community Drive 
Skillman, NJ 08558 
Phone (908)359-8211 ext 2250 
ksargent@montgomerynj.gov 
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